
From: Ian Rose  
Sent: 11 October 2021 10:30
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: EN010012 Sizewell C
 
My Reference is  20025779
 
Dear Sirs 
 
I write finally before the the deadline for the closure of this enquiry.
 
I have already written a number of responses on the management of this enquiry and the lack of
any effort on the part of EDF to carry out proper consultation or take note of public response.
Their lack of preparation has been amply illustrated by their latest request for change due to the
huge issue of the supply of water.
There are so many issues that remain unsolved and unaddressed that I am surprised that the
Enquiry can be closing.
 
Some unresolved issues include:
 Lack of a secured long term water supply
 concern about the impacts of a water desalination plant during construction
 uncertainty about coastal defences amid new reports on sea level rise 
 dispute over the project's contribution (or not) to Biodiversity Net Gain.
 
 More Generally

Traffic and disruption especially on the A12 and the local area
Impact on local businesses and tourism
Influx of workers especially to the tiny village of Eastbridge with a network of very narrow roads that are
entirely unsuited to the level of traffic to be expected.
Impact on AONB, loss of rare habitats etc
 
Overall I believe that Sizewell C is the wrong project in the wrong place and will not help the UK achieve
its objectives. 
The building will take too long to bring the required benefits.
The electricity it produces would be far too expensive. 
The danger to the whole of the UK in building an untried and untested reactor on a coast known for
it’s erosion would be frightening.
 
Finally I do not believe that the process of the enquiry has not given the proper rights to access to
the the procedure.
 
Yours 
 
Ian Rose
 






